On February 16, 2005 Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following questions regarding February 16, 2005 Board Item RE1 (Disclaimer For Release Of Property - City of Lake Worth):

Question #1:  Such a release is worth no money?

Response #1:  It would be difficult to determine the value of such a release and charging the City of Lake Worth an arbitrary amount did not seem like it would be in the long-term best interest of our relationship with the City.  The Board could of course direct staff to do otherwise.

Question #2:  Do any charter schools need this land?

Response #2:  We have not asked charter schools if they need this land, however, they are free to contact the City of Lake Worth (who owns the land) and that would have no bearing on this action.  The School Board can only release our rights.  We can not release the rights of either charters or private schools to that property.
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Chief Operating Officer

